
 

 

Cabinet Meeting: Monday, 04 November 2024 
 
Question from:  Cllr M Hey 
 
Question to:  Cllr Dacre 
 

Can the cabinet confirm the additional cost of the Employer National Insurance 

contributions, announced in the budget, for the council as an employer. 

In addition, have we been able to estimate the impact on partner and supplier 

organisations in terms of costs and delivery. 

 
Response 
 
Based upon the information available, the additional NI charges will not be applied to 
Public Sector organisations including local authorities and therefore Calderdale 
Council.  
  
We are currently assessing the potential impact on our contractual arrangements with 
partner and supplier organisations.  
 


